October 30, 1879
ST-HL-AE-386
SFN: V-0540

Director, Region IV

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76102

Dear Sir:

South Texas Project
Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. STN 50-498, STN 50-499
IE Bulletin No. 79-14

Bulletin No. 79-14, received July 6, 1979, has been reviewed by
Houston Lighting & Power Company. Also reviewed were Revision 1,
Supplement 1, and Supplement 2 of Bulletin No. 79-14. Due to the
current status of construction on the South Texas Project, the in-
spection required by this Bulletin is unnecessary since no safety-
related piping has yet been installed. Also, such an inspection
will not be necessary in the future due to the construction procedures
employed at the South Texas Project. The design control system
requires that all design changes, including field changes, be re-
viewed, approved, controlled and made a part of the design drawings
before such changes can be made. This system provides for a continuous
updating of the design drawings such that at any point in time, the
as-built configuration and the design drawings are consistent.

[f you have any questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

W Py~ T

E. A. Turner
Vice President
Power Plant Construction
& Technical Services
PLW:bf
cc: Director, NRC Office of Inspection & Enforcrment
Director, Divisirn of Operating Reactors
Office of Nuclecar Reactor Reaqulation
M. D. Schwarz (Baker & Botts)
R. Gordon Gooch (Baker & Botts)
J. R. Newman (Lowenstein, Newman, Reis, Axelrad & Toii)
D. G. Barker
A. J. Granger
R. A. Frazar
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